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BP responds to Commerce Commission’s final Retail Fuel Market Study 

report 

 

BP New Zealand acknowledges the Commerce Commission’s final Retail Fuel Market Study released this 

morning.  

 

BP New Zealand’s Managing Director, Debi Boffa, says: “We look forward to assessing the Commission’s 

recommendations in full, and continuing to work with Government and officials to progress next steps in 

the interests of consumers and the market.  

 

“We’ve appreciated the extent to which the Commission has engaged with us to understand BP’s broad 

offer, and the complexities of the retail fuel market and our global supply chain.” 

 

BP will focus on reviewing and assessing the detail of the final report before providing any further 

comment. 

 

-Ends- 

 

For further information contact: Leigh Taylor | Communications & External Affairs Manager | bpnzmedia@bp.com | 

Phone 021 715 986 
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